
From: Regan Brash <Regan.Brash@parliament.govt.nz> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 30, 2024 12:16 PM
To: Nadeine Dommisse <Nadeine.Dommisse@mfe.govt.nz>; Jo Gascoigne
<Jo.Gascoigne@mfe.govt.nz>; Daniel Foote <Daniel.Foote@mfe.govt.nz>; Kevin Guerin
<Kevin.Guerin@mfe.govt.nz>; Liz Moncrieff <Liz.Moncrieff@mfe.govt.nz>; Simon King
<Simon.King@mfe.govt.nz>; Hayden Johnston <Hayden.Johnston@mfe.govt.nz>; Natasha Lewis
<Natasha.Lewis@mfe.govt.nz>; Ilana Miller <Ilana.Miller@mfe.govt.nz>; Martyn Pinckard
<Martyn.Pinckard1@mfe.govt.nz>
Cc: RMReform <RM.Reform@mfe.govt.nz>; Sarah King [EXTERNAL] (PARLIAMENT)
<Sarah.King@parliament.govt.nz>; James Palmer <James.Palmer@mfe.govt.nz>; Martin
Workman <martin.workman@mfe.govt.nz>
Subject: RE: RMA Reform Officials meeting

Kia ora tātou,

Key actions below from our officials meeting 

Out of scope

Out of scope



Out of scope



A few things came up re: briefings, I’ll leave with you how to communicate to the
business:

When making a reference to specific wording/section of an Act, you need to have
the specific wording in a footnote (if simple) or an appendix (if complicated)
We should consider when providing “further advice” on a particular issue whether
to replace the initial briefing rather than him having to cross reference between
briefings – it caused a bit of confusion today.

 
Ngā mihi,
 

 

Regan Brash (she/her)
Private Secretary | Office of Hon Chris Bishop
Minister Responsible for RMA Reform
Minister of Housing
Minister for Infrastructure
Minister for Sports and Recreation
Associate Minister of Finance
Leader of the House
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